
      

ENGLISH 

 The Canterbury Tales  
 Analyse and recognise themes in the 

stories. 

 Create own Tales based on characters in 
Mediaeval life.   

 Role play 

 Range of writing styles.  
 

GEOGRAPHY 

Detailed knowledge of location and place 
within the UK 

 Use field work to observe measure and 
record the human and physical features 
of the Forest of Dean compared to 
Walton on Thames. 

 Compare principal economic activities 
of the two places 

 Use sketch maps, plans, graphs and 
digital technologies 

 Use OS maps to investigate landform, 
landscape and human activity. 

 Plan and walk a day’s journey using OS 
map and compass. 
 

MUSIC 

  Songs related to topic and Year 6 
production.  

 Composition, group arrangements using 
xylophones, glockenspiels, booms and 
bells. 
 
 

ART & DESIGN 

 Illuminated lettering  
 Calligraphy  

 
 

DESIGN & TECHNOLOGY 

 Designing and making a speaker. 
 

MATHS LINKS 

 Maps: scale, proportion, co-ordinates 
 

PE LINKS 

 Athletics 

 Cricket and Rounders  
 

OUTDOOR & OFF-SITE 

 Residential to St Briavels.  
 
 
 

COMPUTING 
 

 Use FLOWOL to create simple 
algorithms, correcting any errors as and 
when they occur 
 
 

LANGUAGES 

 Days of the week 

 Today’s date 

 Months of the year  

 Simple questions such as, where do you 
live? How old are you?  
 

RE 

 What do your clothes say about you?  

 How people demonstrate their values 
and commitments through what they 
wear.  

 Links to British values. 

 SRE 
 

 

Year 6 St Briavels  

The Forest of Dean 

SCIENCE 

 Recognise that living things have 
changed over time and that fossils 
provide information about living things 
that lived millions of years ago 

 Understand that offspring are not 
identical to their parents, leading to 
natural selection 

 Identify how animals and plants are 
adapted to suit their environment and 
how adaptation leads to evolution 
 

HISTORY 

 Mediaeval England. 

 Understanding castle defences. 

 Understand how the Feudal 
System worked.   

 Mining through the ages- iron.  

 Magna Carta- King John (Links to 
British values).  

 Murder of Thomas Beckett – 
Links to Canterbury Tales. 

 


